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Letter From The Chief Physcian

Dear Colleagues,  

It is my great pleasure to be with you as the coordinator Chief Physcian of Basaksehir Cam & Sakura City Hospital. Our hospital 
serves as a tertiary referral center in Istanbul with several clinical, educational and scientific activities. Cam and Sakura Medical 
Journal (CSMJ), the official journal of our hospital, serves as a scientific contributor for all fields of general medicine. 

The third issue of this year has just been published. We believe that CSMJ will be indexed in several important databases in the 
following years with your scientific support. Therefore, we welcome all types of manuscripts to be submitted for publication in our 
journal. I also thank to all editors, editorial board, reviewers and authors for their help in the publication process of three issues. 

I wish happy and healthy new year. Hoping to meet you in the following issues of CSMJ in 2022. 

					     Nurettin Yiyit

			   Chief Coordinator Physcian

Cam & Sakura City Hospital


